

King George Crescent, Rushall, Walsall, West Midlands, WS4 1EG TEL: 01922 721081

Email: postbox@elmwood.walsall.sch.uk Website: www.elmwood.walsall.sch.uk

Headteacher: Mr. L. Cross, BA Hons. MSc, NPQH,

Deputy Headteacher: Mrs G Francis, BA Hon, NPQML Assistant Headteacher: Mr M Hawkes, BA Hons, NPQSL

LC/DEC 6<sup>th</sup> June 2023

Dear Parent/Carer

## RE: REWARD TRIP TO DRAYTON MANOR PARK, TAMWORTH

Thanks to Mrs Francis, Deputy Head, the school has been allocated free tickets from the Rotary Club to visit Drayton Manor on Wednesday 14<sup>th</sup> June 2023.

If a pupil normally pays for a school dinner or get a free school meal a packed lunch will be provided. If you would like your child to have any additional money to spend in case there is the opportunity to visit any of the shops on site, we would suggest no more than £5. Pupils are welcome to come in suitable clothes for the day and the trip will return in time for normal transport arrangements home.

As this is part of a charity day all pupils will be given a free-baseball cap on arrival (which will be ideal to wear if it is a hot sunny day).

We will be sharing the park with some pupils who have quite severe disabilities and obviously we expect exemplary behaviour from our pupils and tolerance of the needs of others.

We look forward to a brilliant day out (please make sure-that sunscreen is available if the weather looks good).

Yours sincerely

MR L CROSS HEADTEACHER



## INVESTORS IN PE©PLE™ We invest in people Gold

TO THE PART OF THE

**Team Teach Gold Award** 

Dyslexia Friendly School Level 1 Award







Walsall's Anti-Bullying Charter Mark - Silver Award

